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I am a CHL owner, as well as a law-abiding citizen. HB3075 would only impede my 

rights as a United States Citizen, but at the same time changes nothing for those that 

continue to break the law and obtain firearms illegally or suffer from a mental health 

crisis. We have several issues that need to be addressed in this state but stripping 

law-abiding gun owners of their rights if this Bill passes is NOT the answer. We have 

background checks in place when/if firearms are purchased. Background checks if 

you get your concealed carry license. Yet so many crimes are commited with 

firearms that are either stolen or acquired illegally. Punish those that break the law, 

not those that follow it.  


